
 

 

10th October 2024         

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Parent Tutor Evening 

I would like to invite you to our Year 7 Parent Tutor Evening on Thursday 7th November 2024, from 
4:00 pm to 7:00 pm. This evening is an excellent opportunity to discuss how your child has settled 
into life at St James'. 

During the evening, your child's Form Tutor will provide you with an update on their start to St 
James’. We will discuss their involvement within Form, social interactions, well-being and any other 
relevant aspects of their school life. 

Please note that this meeting is not intended to discuss specific subjects or academic work. If you 
have concerns about your child's progress in a particular subject, we encourage you to schedule a 
meeting with the relevant subject teacher at a later date.  

Our Form Tutors will be arranging appointments via Google Classroom with your child after half 
term.  

I look forward to seeing with you at the evening. 

Yours sincerely 

  

Mr R Maidment  
Assistant Headteacher  
 
 


